
 
 

January 2025 

 
Dear Class of 2025 Parent, 

The beginning of January signals the start of graduation planning for the Class of 2025. Included in this 
initial email is information on ordering caps and gowns and diplomas. You will receive an additional email in 
April that will include information on the senior awards program, graduation practice, diploma distribution, 
rules for the PPL Center and much more.  As always, this information will also be available under the 
graduation banner on our Athletics and Activities website at 
https://www.eastpennsd.org/athletics-activities/graduation-information/. 

Graduation will be held on Sunday, June 8, 2025 at 1:00 p.m. at the PPL Center. The ceremony takes 
approximately an hour and a half. 

IMPORTANT:  Senior cap and gowns will be ordered directly with Jostens through this website during the 
senior class meeting on January 14th during Hornet Homeroom. Students should come prepared with their 
Chromebook or phone to complete this process.  There is no fee for the cap and gown.  Diploma orders 
must be made by completing the Class of 2025 Diploma Order form. Students must use their East Penn 
email account to access the form. Please note that the deadline to order is January 31, 2025. Other 
graduation items can be purchased through Jostens graduation collection.  

IMPORTANT DATES- 
●​ Deadline to order cap and gown and diploma: Friday, January 31, 2025 
●​ LCTI Senior Recognition Breakfast: Friday, April 25, 2025 in the EHS Library 
●​ AP EXAMS: May 5 - 16, 2025 
●​ Senior Ball: Saturday, May 10, 2025 
●​ Senior Awards Night:  Tuesday, May 27, 2025 
●​ Senior FINAL EXAMS- Thursday, May 29 and Friday, May 30 in class   
●​ Senior Calendar After EXAMS: 8:00 a.m. daily 

○​ Monday, June 2 - Obligation Day in AUD and Exam make-ups in class 
○​ Tuesday, June 3 - Yearbook Day and Tailgate and Exam make-ups in class 
○​ Wednesday, June 4 - Senior Meeting in Main Gym 
○​ Thursday, June 5 - Cap and Gown Pick Up in AUD & Parade of Seniors at Elementary Schools 
○​ Friday, June 6 - Graduation Rehearsal at PPL Center  

●​ Graduation: Sunday, June 8, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. PPL Center 
 
Students Entering the Military - Students should email Mrs. Guarriello to tell her what branch. 
 
If your student is interested in designing the cover for the 2025 Commencement program, they should 
contact Mrs. Peterson, in the Activities Office. The competition is open to all seniors.   

In the meantime, if you have any questions concerning this information, please feel free to contact the 
Activities Office at 610-965-1670 at your earliest convenience.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Beth Guarriello 
Principal 
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